
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Following the expressed complaint of Professor Solange Ghernaouti-Hélie, from University 
of Lausanne, with regard to her detecting plagiarized fragments from her report entitled 
"Information Security for Economic and Social Development" inside the scientific paper 
"Considerations about Fighting against Cybercrime" , authored Ioan Gheorghe Ratiu, Ioan 
Daniel Ratiu and Mihail Gabriel Ratiu, published in the Review of the Air Force Academy, 
Issue no 1/ 2010, the Editorial Board of the Review of the Air Force Academy have decided to 
withdraw the article from the pages of the publication.  

The Editorial Board regret the incident and publicly declare their engaging all efforts in 
fighting against similar practices.  

 

 
 




